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My comments within my Relevant Representations are all still of concern. No concerns have been alleviated as a result of
additional information or meetings held to date. 
I would like, as a resident of Elmesthorpe, to emphasise my major worries about night lighting, operational noise
(particularly at night) and flood risk. 
Residents of Elmesthorpe live extremely close to this proposal and I am genuinely worried the impact the lighting and
noise will have on mine, my husband's and my child's quality of sleep and the resulting effect on our lives/jobs and
education.
I also live on  and I am concerned about the safety aspects associated with increased traffic
and HGVs on this road; both in general and with regards to it being a residential road with the risk of children running onto
the road from homes.




